
August 14, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. William Kelly 

819 Wesley Ave. 

Ocean City, N.J.  08226 

 

Dear Mr. Kelly: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter to Chairman Tunheim.  He has asked me to respond to you. 

 

Your letter will become part of the record of the August 6, 1996 hearing.  We appreciate your taking 

the time to express your thoughts to the Board. 

 

Again, thank you for your time and interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


